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Sent:
To:

Subject:
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Flag Status:

registrar
July-06-17 5:10 PM

FW: Letter of Comment -

Follow up
Completed

•

•

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca fmailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca)
Sent: June-08-17 9:46 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --

2017-06-08

-- Case Number -­

EB-2017-0049

-- Name -­

Carly Keenan

-- Phone ---
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

1 cannot believe that Hydro one is applying for another increase. Our delivery charge is the same amount as our bill and
our hydro bill is almost the cost of our mortgage. This is unfair to Woodstock hydro customers who already saw their
rates increase with the sale to hydro one.

-- Attachment --


